
 

 
 
SPICED Symposium “Spices and herbs – A Risk-Free Taste Experience”  
(1–2 June 2016, Berlin)—Student Travel Award 
 
 
Extended Deadline: 10 April 2016 
 
To support students with excellent and innovative research topics related to the SPICED 
project objectives to participate in the SPICED Symposium 2016 in Berlin, the SPICED Con-
sortium is offering a financial contribution to the travel and accommodation costs of selected 
participants. 
 
To apply for a student travel award, students with poster contributions—including PhD stu-
dents enrolled at a university—are invited to submit  
 

- a poster abstract (maximum 2500 characters including spaces) 
- a short CV (1–2 pages) 
- a letter of motivation (1 page) 
- the certificate of enrolment 

 
to spiced@bfr.bund.de until 10 April 2016. 
 
Please indicate on the online registration form if you are a student and if you are planning to 
present a poster. You will receive a confirmation via email. 
 
 
Each travel award is intended to partially reimburse travel expenses. Maximum reimburse-
ment for accommodation is 80 €, the maximum sum per student (airfare, ground transporta-
tion, hotel) is € 250.  
 
Meals and the symposium registration fee are not eligible for reimbursement. 
 
 
 
This award does not apply to members of the SPICED Consortium. 
 
Applicants will receive an e-mail notification regarding the final status of their application by 
15 April 2016. 
 


